
Library Management Team 
Notes from the December 18, 2002 Meeting 

Attending: Ross Atkinson, Lee Cartmill, Claire Germain, Tom Hickerson, Anne Kenney, 
Janet McCue, Jean Poland, Sarah Thomas, Ed Weissman 
 
1) Copyright Clearance for e-Reserves 
        LMT agreed that the Library Copyright Service should analyze the reserve forms 
collected from the faculty to determine royalty payments based on different policy 
assumptions.  Also, additional information will be gathered from other institutions.  The 
goal is to decide on a final e-reserve copyright clearance policy in the spring. Sarah 
reported that the University is not willing to provide financial subsidies to support 
increased royalty payments for e-reserves 
 
2) Policies on Recalls and Faculty Studies 
        Following a discussion of these issues at the December 10 Faculty Library Board 
meeting, LMT reviewed the CUL recall policy and the policies and procedures for faculty 
studies in Olin and Kroch libraries.  No change was made to the recall policy.  LMT did 
suggest a few modifications to the faculty study renewal policy.   
 
Edward Weissman 


